
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
DAY: Friday                    DATE:   February 26, 2016 
 
INTRAMURAL PROGRAM  
•  

 
SCHOOL ACTIVITIES    
• Students in Grades 9 through 11 are reminded to turn in to the office completed Subject Registration forms 
  by next Wednesday, March 2. 
 
• Driver Education class is next Tuesday, March 1, during period 3 and the noon hour in the Computer Lab. 
 
• Grad Picture will be taken next Tuesday, March 1, at noon in the gym.  All grads must be present. 
 
• Grad Meeting  -  next Tuesday, March 1  -  Noon  -  Room 2  -  Please bring a lunch. 

 
• Denim Day is next Wednesday, March 2. 
 
• Reminder to Grads:  Grad roast information sheets are due next Monday, February 29.  They can be handed 
  in completed to the best of your ability to Cassie Hansvall or Raine Sachkowski.  If you did not receive one, 
  please see Mr. Smith as soon as possible. 
 
• Telemiracle Fundraisers:  Paper links and helping hands will be on sale for $1.00 each at noon in the main 
  hallway until next Friday, March 4.  The STAT group with the longest paper link chain is the winner. 
 
  Telemiracle Milestone Activities: 
  If $500 is raised, Mr. Smith will wear a dress that Mrs. Allemand is selecting. 
  If $1,000 is raised, Ms. Wynn will get pied in the face by someone who purchased a Helping Hand. 
  If $1,500 is raised, Mr. Johnson will wax his legs OR dye his beard, whichever students choose.  
 
• Yearbooks will be on sale today at noon in the Computer Lab.  You can also get one by seeing Mrs. Fritz 
  or Mr. Sebastian.  The cost is $50. 
 
• Cooking Club scheduled for today is cancelled.  An alternate date will be announced in March. 
 
• Good luck to the Senior Mixed Curling team competing at Regional Playoffs in Rosetown this weekend. 
 
• Good luck to the Senior Boys and Senior Girls Basketball teams competing in tournaments this weekend. 
  The boys travel to Regina and the girls to Estevan. 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         
OTHER 
• If anyone is interested in helping to officiate basketball at Shaunavon Public School this Saturday, please 
 let Ms. Foley or Mr. Dale Ross know as soon as possible. 
 
• LOST & FOUND: a silver owl post earring 
             a pair of purple/black Reebok runners with lime green laces 
     a blue Great Plains College water bottle 
     a blue Shadows Football hoodie 


